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Headteacher: Mrs Sue Williams
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13" September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Early Reading

This letter is to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 22" September at Bpm in the school hall to find
out more about the Stowford approach to teaching early reading. Our early reading leaders, Mrs
Bridden and Mr Roberts, will be hosting an information session for all parents/carers of children from
Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2.

Reading is a key skill for life and at Stowford we wish to foster both a love of books and mastery of
the skill of reading early on.

We would like to share with you our approach to phonics, how reading is taught in class, explain the
choice of books that your child will bring home and explain how you can support your child in learning to
read at home.
There will be an opportunity to ask any questions that you have.
We very much hope to see you there,
With best wishes,
Sne Williouws
Mrs S. Williams
Headteacher
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